
 
 
 
 
 
CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCES 
PLEASE DON’T BE LATE. 

You will not be allowed  
into the Hall because the  

doors are part of the staging. 

PRINCETHORPE  

INFANTS AND NURSERY  

NEWSLETTER 
0121 475 2874 

On Christmas party day, 19th 
December, the children all go 
home at 12 o’clock and return 
in their party clothes at 
1:30pm. This allows time for the kitchen 

staff to cook the food and staff to prepare the 
hall for the party.   

Hello Mums, Dads and Carers, 
Have you bought your tickets yet?! 
 
I would like to remind everyone 
about our policy on filming and 
taking photographs in school.  Whilst 
we appreciate that you will want to 
make memories to share with family 
and friends, we have a duty of care 
to safeguard the vulnerable children 
in our school.   
 
In order to protect these children, it 
is our policy for parents to only take 
close-up photographs of their own 
children.  I am asking for your 
support in this important matter.   
 
If you need to tell/ask me something, I’ll 
be around in the playground at the 
beginning of most days. 

SarahJane Wright, Headteacher 

Thank you Mrs Allen! 
Jayne Allen is our Pastoral Manager.   

She works so hard, making sure that 

every child is safe and in school, 

learning.  She also supports adults as 

well as children.  If you are having 

any kind of trouble, you can always 

talk to her. She has lots of contacts 

and should be able to put you in 

touch with the right person to help.  

Just ask. 

 What a lovely person! 

 

www.activelearnprimary.co.uk 
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Please get to  
school on time! 

Phonics lessons start at 9:00am 
You wouldn’t want your child  

to miss out, would you?! 

Dates for your diary 
11th Dec, 9:30 SCHOOL PERFORMANCE 

13th Dec, 2pm SCHOOL PERFORMANCE 

Adults only 

14th Dec, 9:30 SCHOOL PERFORMANCE 

Adults only 

18th Dec: Christmas Dinner for the children 

YN children can buy this dinner £1.95 

 

19th Dec: 1:30pm CHRISTMAS PARTY! 

 

21st December: CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY  
£1 

21st Dec: Attendance certificates awarded 

21st December: end of term, usual times 

Back to School: 8th January 2019, at 8:55am 

 

Y2 SATs in May 2019 
Y1 Phonics  10th-14th June 2019 

PLEASE DO NOT GO ON HOLIDAY! 

Please make sure 
that we have your 
most up-to-date 

telephone number. 
We’ll text you in an emergency. 

Christmas Performance: the best place to sit... 

SarahJane Wright 
Headteacher 

Every child has the right to  
full-time education and it is  
parents’ legal duty to make  

sure their child gets this. 
Unless your child is very ill, they should be 
in school. If you are having difficulties, 
please come and see me or Mrs Allen.  It 
is really not fair for your child to miss out 
on learning and being with their friends. 

It was Kindness Week recently, which got us thinking about hands. 
 

Helping hands: doing a good turn for someone else can make you feel happier. 
 

Holding hands: especially by busy roads, this keeps your children safe. 
 

Washing hands: doing this properly keeps everyone healthy.   

(See the NHS website for how to wash hands “hospital-style”!!) 
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